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  The Knox County Board of Commissioners met in Public Hearing to 
interview the candidates seeking appointment to the Knox County Ethics 
Committee on Monday, November 14, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. in the Main Assembly 
Room of the City-County Building, Main Avenue.  Those members present were 
Commissioners Broyles, Norman, Ownby, Anders, Smith, Wright, Brown, and 
Shouse.  Commissioners McKenzie, Briggs and Hammond were absent from the 
meeting.  Also present were Mr. Joe Jarret, Knox County Law Director, and 
members of the news media. 
  Commissioner Anders, Vice-Chairman, presided. 
  The following proceedings were had and entered of record to-wit: 

* * * * * * 
IN RE: INTERVIEW FROM CANDIDATES SEEKING APPOINTMENT 
TO THE KNOX COUNTY ETHICS COMMITTEE: 
  Interview from candidates seeking appointment to the Knox County 
Ethics Committee was before the Board of Commissioners. 
  The following candidates were present and spoke: 
   Ms. Cindy Clabough 
   Mr. Steve Drevik 
   Mr. Chuck Williams 
  No action was taken. 

* * * * * * 
IN RE: ADJOURNMENT: 
  There being no further business to come before the Knox County 
Board of Commissioners, Commissioner Anders declared the meeting adjourned. 

* * * * * * 
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